
 
 

LAND USE HEARING OFFICER VARIANCE REPORT 

APPLICATION NUMBER: SU AB 22-0539 

LUHO HEARING DATE:  April 25, 2021 CASE REVIEWER:  Tim Lampkin, AICP 
 

This application has been withdrawn by the petitioner.  
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Withdrawal Request for AB Zoning application 

Date March 31, 2022 

Applicant  

Star Liquor Brandon (RJR 3 Liquors inc) 
1015 W brandon Blvd 
Brandon FL 33511 
Contact: Pete Shah  

Application Number SU-AB 22-0539 

To the Zoning Department  

Please consider this letter as a formal request to withdraw our zoning application , Application Number 

SU-AB 22-0539 , submitted end of Feb 2022 

The reason for the withdrawal  is that the subject property is already zoned for a 4COP , and at the initial 

inquiry we were mis informed that the zoning in place was not a 4COP  

We would further more like to request a refund for the zoning fee paid , for #3017.21. As this 

application was initiated based on mis information.  

Thank you for cooperation  

For any questions or concerns please call 813 766 3844 

My email is pshah@starliquorfl.com 

Thank you  

Pete Shah 

22-0539
RCVD
03-31-22

mailto:pshah@starliquorfl.com



